
Division of Records & Reporting 
2540 Shumard Oak Blvd 
Tallahassee, Florida 32399-0850 

September 1 Oh, 2002 

This letter is to serve as Notice of Support for Island Environmental Utilities for the proposed licensing to 
provide Sewer on Don Pedro, Knight & Little Gasparilla Islands as well as Thomton Key. I firmly support 
the proposed sewer license for both environmental reasons as well as use of my property. Please feel 6ee to 
contact me at any time again I support this endeavor and would hook up to the utility when it arrives on my 
street. 

Robert Gallo Lot 10 Blk A Unit 1 Palm Island Estates 
181 Gulf Blvd Lot ## 10 

Ph: 94 1-697-7575 
Road Englewood Florida 34224 


